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DISCLOSURE AND BARRING SERVICE (DBS) STATEMENT 

 

The University of Cumbria Outreach Team is committed to ensuring the safety and wellbeing of 
the young people and vulnerable groups we work with. 

All members of our team who engage directly with schools, colleges, community groups, and 
prospective students have undergone the appropriate Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) 
checks in line with legal requirements and university safeguarding policies. 

  

We also ensure that: 

• Staff receive safeguarding training appropriate to their role. 

• Activities are planned and delivered in environments that prioritise safety and inclusivity. 

• We work closely with schools, colleges, and partner organisations to uphold the highest 
standards of child protection and safeguarding. 

  

If you have any questions regarding safeguarding or the DBS status of Outreach staff, please 
contact Louise Gray – Outreach Manager at Email: louise.gray@cumbria.ac.uk 
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